Salads
365 Chef Salad

$8.00

Cured ham, smoked turkey breast, shaved prime rib, hard boiled egg, tomato, onions, cucumber, applewood smoked bacon and cheddar served over crisp romaine and tossed in your choice of dressing

Chicken Caesar Salad

$7.00

Fresh grilled chicken, imported Parmesan, homemade garlic croutons, crisp romaine lettuce tossed in
your choice of dressing

Greek Salad

$8.00

Fresh Greek Gyro meat, olives, banana peppers, red peppers, cucumbers, red onion, tomato and feta
cheese, served over crisp romaine lettuce and your choice of dressing

House Salad

$6.00

Romaine lettuce, onion, cucumber, apple-wood smoked bacon and cheddar cheese tossed in your choice
of dressing

California Cobb Salad

$9.00

Romain lettuce with grilled chicken breast, black forest ham, apple-wood smoked bacon, avocado,
cucumber, hard boiled egg, and blue cheese crumbles served with your choice of dressing

Pastas
Chicken & Broccoli Alfredo

$8.00

Fresh grilled chicken and garden broccoli served with our fresh garlic, cream and Parmesan Alfredo sauce

Spaghetti Bolognese

$8.00

Premium ground beef, carrots, onions, celery, garlic, white wine, basil, oregano and tomatoes stewed to
a perfected italian meat sauce

Spaghetti & Meatballs

$8.00

Authentic Italian meatballs served with our ultra-premium pasta sauce and topped with imported
parmesan cheese

Chicken Carbonara

$8.00

Fresh grilled chicken, apple-wood smoked bacon, onions, garlic, sweet peas and fresh tomatoes served in
a sun dried tomato cream sauce

Riblets
St. Louis Riblets

$8.00

6 pieces of real smoked St. Louis style cooked to fall off the bone tenderness. Served with your choice of
sauce, fresh celery stalks and ranch or bleu cheese dressing

Sliders
Black & Bleu Sliders

$9.00

(3) Premium ground beef sliders crusted in our cajun rub and topped with Bleu cheese crumbles.

Caramelized Onion Sliders

$9.00

(3) Premium ground beef sliders with caramelized BBQ onions and aged sharp cheddar cheese

Cheeseburger Sliders

$9.00

(3) Premium ground beef sliders topped off with american cheese, lettuce, tomato and onion

Cowboy Sliders

$9.00

(3) Premium ground beef sliders with apple-wood smoked bacon, hard boiled egg and american cheese

Meatball Sliders

$9.00

(3) Authentic Italian meatballs smothered with our premium pasta sauce and herbed parmesan cheese

Subs & Wraps
Chicken Parmesan

$9.00

Crispy chicken hand breaded with imported parmesan, herbs and Italian bread crumbs and smothered in
our house sauce and our house cheese blend

Philly Cheesesteak

$9.00

Premium seasoned shaved rib-eye, caramelized onions, peppers, portabella mushrooms and mozarella
baked in our signature pizza oven

Meatball Sub

$9.00

Authentic Italian meatballs stuffed in an Amoroso sub roll with our premium pasta sauce, house blend
cheese and herbed Parmesan

Chicken Ceasar Wrap

$9.00

Fresh grilled chicken breast, imported Parmesan, grated herbed Parmesan and crisp romaine tossed in
ceasar dressing

Gyro Wrap

$9.00

Fresh Greek Gyro meat, cucumbers, re donion, banana peppers, olives, tomatoes and feta cheese

Turkey Club Wrap

$9.00

Smoked Turkey breast, apple-wood smoked bacon, cheddar, lettuce, tomato, onions and our buttermilk
ranch dressing

Wings
Chicken Wings

$8.00

10 pieces of our famous wings that are hot, fresh and delicious. Served with your choice of wing sauce,
fresh celery stalks and ranch or bleu cheese dressing

Boneless Wings

$6.00

10 pieces of all 100% white meat chicken served with your choice of wing sauce, fresh celery stalks and
ranch or bleu cheese dressing

Signature Pizzas
Cajun Chicken

$13.00

Red sauce, house cheese blend, blackened chicken, andouille sausage, caramelized onions and cheddar
topped with Cajun spice

Cordon Bleu

$13.00

Alfredo sauce, house cheese blend, grilled chicken, portabella mushrooms, crispy prosciutto and topped
with Bleu cheese

Cuban

$12.00

Minced onion, honey mustard, our house cheese blend, smoked and pulled pork, salami, shaved ham,
swiss cheese and pickles

Hawaiian

$12.00

Crushed pineapple, our house cheese blend, Canadian bacon, apple-wood smoked bacon and a touch of
red sauce

Philly Cheesesteak

$13.00

Red sauce, our cheese blend, shaved rib-eye steak, sauteed onions, button mushrooms, peppers and
mozzarella

Pork Lovers

$13.00

Red sauce, house cheese blend, pepperoni, sliced spicy and sweet Italian sausage, apple-wood smoked
bacon and mozzarella

Spinach & Artichoke

$12.00

Alfredo sauce, house cheese blend, Parmesan, ricotta, sauteed garlic spinach, marinated artichokes and
apple-wood smoked bacon

Wild Mushroom

$11.00

House cheese blend, shitake, portabella and button mushrooms drizzled with a fig balsamic glaze

Build Your Own Pizza
Build Your Own Pizza

$9.00

Comes topped with aged Parmesan cheese, fresh basil leaves and red pepper flakes, your choice of red
sauce or alfredo sauce. You can then choose from the following toppings:

2 for $1 Toppings
Apple-wood smoked bacon, Canadian bacon, pepperoni, salami, sliced Italian sausage, spicy Italian
sausage, banana peppers, button mushroom, green peppers, jalapeno, marinated artichoke, olive, onion,
pineapple, portabella mushroom, red pepper, roma tomato, sun dried tomato, fresh basil, roasted garlic,
feta, mozzarella, ricotta and cheddar

Premium $2 Signature Toppings
Andouille sausage, blackened chicken, grilled chicken, prosciutto, shaved rib-eye steak, shitake
mushrooms and smoked pulled pork

